
  
 
 

 
School News 
It’s good to see a higher attendance this week now that everyone is 
over the ‘bugs’.  Our Vision for school includes lots of opportunities to 
broaden children’s experiences and minds.  These include visits and 
visitors.  We look for best value for money for fees and travel as best 
we can but prices are rising.  Please try to pay in full or at least make 
a contribution to these events in order that we can keep offering 
them. 

 

New library 
We are delighted with the work that took place to transform the back 
classroom into a wonderful new learning, library and intervention 
space.  Watch this space for the official opening.  Photos at the end 
of the newsletter. 

 

Parent teacher consultation 
Please ensure that your forms have been completed and returned to 
school.  We will then inform you of your time slot(s).  This will also be 
an opportunity to visit our new library. 

 

Ghana School Connection request 
We have had a request for old mobile 
phones, laptops, iPads etc for students to 
use for their studies.  Please send these in 
to school when you can.  Any data will be 
wiped by professionals before they are 
sent out. Please drop them into school. 
 

Reception places for 2023  We are 
holding some stay and play sessions 
for anyone who is considering applying 
for a place for their child for September 
2023 entry to Reception. 

Tuesday 15th November 9.30 -11am  
Friday 2nd December 1.30 - 3pm 
Please call to book a place and pass 
on to friends who may be interested. 
 
Collective Worship 3.00 pm on the following dates 
We are pleased to be able to invite Parents to come to watch again 
but only for your child(ren)’s year group please.  

18 Nov-Owls              25 Nov-Robins                                                                    2 Dec-Wrens 
 
 

4 November 2022 

DATES FOR YOUR  DIARY 

4 Nov-Sport in school-bring your 

PE kit 

8 Nov-Y5/6 Art Day, Ampleforth 

9 Nov-School photographer (new 

date) 

11 Nov Y1/2 multi-skills, Ryedale 

11 Nov FoGS Film Night 

15 Nov-new starters stay and play 

15 Nov-Parents evening 

16 Nov-Parents evening 

16 Nov-Influenza immunisation 

16 Nov-Bags2School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Last week’s       
winning House 
was Elm 

DO GOOD, BE RICH IN GOOD DEEDS, BE GENEROUS, BE WILLING TO 
SHARE.   1 TIMOTHY 6:18 

First the blade, then the ear, 

then the full grain. 

Collective Worship Theme this half term = Generosity 

This week’s       
winning House is 
Oak  

Attendance this week is 94.87 %   



          Friends of Gillamoor  

         Next meeting 7th Nov 7pm, Royal Oak, 

Gillamoor.  Please put your name forward if 

interested in any core roles. 

We need foliage for wreaths please and any decorations 

acorns ribbons etc if you have any let us know or drop of at 

school for us to collect   

Film night dates for your diaries; 

11th Nov           13 Jan          3 Feb         3 Mar 

Xmas disco 11th Dec at Fadmoor Village Hall. 

Please support us at these fun evenings as they raise funds to help 

subsidise school trips and swimming. 

School Photographs 
Richard from Impressions will be taking pupil photographs on 
the 9 November.  Younger children who are not in school  and 
would like their photograph taking with their sibling can come 
to school at 8.45 am to have a joint photograph. 

 

 
 

Danby 
Robins class enjoyed a 
busy day learning about 
Stone Age life as they 
begin their new topic. 

 

 

 

Our new learning 
space 

 

Staff Training 

Primary curriculum 

network 

 

 

 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 7 

November is week 

2 of our new 

menu.  

 


